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‘Where Every Heart is Sacred’  

Newsletter 15th March 2024     

Dates for the Diary 
18th March – Show Racism the Red Card Workshops 
19th March, 9.15am – Class 4 Mass 
21st March, 2.40pm – Class 3 Assembly 
22nd March, 9.05am – Class 8 Assembly 
Early Years Lenten Wellie Walk 
25th to 28th March – Stations of the Cross  
25th March - Class 6 Library Visit and Lenten Walk 
26th March – KS1 and KS2 Mass 
Class 5 Library Visit 
27th March - Easter Egg Raffle in School 
28th March, 2.00pm – School Closes for Easter 

 

Lenten Reflection 

You showed us through the life of 
 Your Son Jesus Christ 

 that You are willing to do something different  
for the sake of generosity. 

 Please give us hearts of compassion like yours 
 and help us to be alert to those in need of  

Your transforming love.  
Help us to be ready to change ourselves 

 as we reach out to others.  
Show us ways to restore our relationships, 

 our community and our world. 
 Amen.   

World Book Day  

We had a superb day last Thursday as we celebrated the gift of 

books. It was wonderful to see all the incredible book characters 

as the children arrived at school in their outfits. The fabulous book 

boxes that children created are displayed for all to see in school. 

Thank you to all parents and carers for supporting the children 

and the whole school on World Book Day and helping us to ensure 

all our children develop a love of reading and books. 

 

 

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
 

We still have a vacancy for a Parent Governor 
Representative for a term of office of four years. 
Parent Governors should be a practising Catholic and 
should have a genuine commitment to the educational, 
personal and spiritual development of students and in 
particular to the wellbeing of the school community as a 
whole. Governors work voluntarily. 
Click on the links or visit the school website for further 
information about the role of a parent governor and what 
to do if you are interested in applying the role.       
Notification of an Election    

Being a Parent Governor 

Big Lent Walk 

 

During the season of Lent, we will be joining our parish 

on the ‘Big Lent Walk’. We hope to raise £200 to support 

CAFOD with their work, helping families around the 

world whose lives are in danger due to poverty. Children 

and staff will aim to walk at least 200km collectively 

before Good Friday. We will be doing this during the 

school day. You can support us by donating any small 

amount of money on this CAFOD fundraising page or by 

supporting children to complete their sponsor form 

(which they will receive soon) and returning it to school. 

  

https://sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk/about-us/vacancies/
https://sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Being-a-Parent-Governor.pdf
https://schools.walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/sacred-heart-rc-primary-school


                                         

 

Super Reading Awards 15.03.24 

Silver Trophy Winners 
Class 6 for passing 20 quizzes and reading 150,233 words. 

Gold Trophy Winners 
Class 8 for passing 24 quizzes and reading 288,206 words.             

                                                

 

Science Week at Sacred Heart 

What a wonderful Science week we have had. We have been 
investigating all sorts of different scientific topics including forces, 
states of matter, everyday materials and living things. 
In the Wonder Dome, we were able to see and learn about each 
planet and the solar system. We know so much more about moon 
landings, space explorers and rockets too. 

 

                                                          
 

Fridays 06:30 - Early Lent Mass with breakfast. 

Saturdays 11:00 - Stations of the Cross 

Sundays 09:15 - Adoration & Confession 

Sundays 14:00 - Holy Hour 

Sunday 17th March - Big Lent Walk 

Tuesday 26th March - Reconciliation Service 

Friday 29th March - Walk of Witness 

Class Attendance Winners 15.03.24 

Class 9 achieved an amazing 98%  attendance this week. 

Congratulations to them all. 

 

 

Lunch Menu 

 

Extra Devotions During Lent at 

Sacred Heart Church 
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